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Army Corps announces September 2017 public meetings for 

the Nassau County Back Bays, NY Coastal Storm Risk 

Management Feasibility Study 
 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) New York District, New York State Department of 

Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC), and Nassau County invite the public to a series of public meetings 

about the Nassau County Back Bays, NY Coastal Storm Risk Management Feasibility Study. The meetings 

will be held on: 

 

Monday, September 18th, 2017 

Long Beach City Hall 

1 West Chester Street, Long Beach, NY 11561 

Poster session: 6:00 pm - 6:30 pm 

Presentation and Q&A: 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm 

 

Tuesday, September 19th, 2017 

Woodmere Middle School 

1170 Peninsula Boulevard, Hewlett, NY 11557 

Poster session: 6:00 pm - 6:30 pm 

Presentation and Q&A: 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm 

 

The purpose of the Nassau County Back Bays feasibility study is to investigate potential solutions to coastal 

storm flood damage along the back bays of Nassau County, NY. This includes municipalities in the Town of 

Hempstead and Town of Oyster Bay located within southern Nassau County, as well as the City of Long 

Beach. The USACE, NYSDEC, and Nassau County have partnered to investigate potential ways to reduce 

future flood risk in ways that support the long‐term resilience and sustainability of communities and the 

environment, and that reduce the economic costs and risks associated with coastal storm events. More 

information about the study can be found here: http://www.nan.usace.army.mil/Nassau-Back-Bays. 

 

Please share our social media invites! 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/USACE.NewYorkDistrict 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/usace_ny 
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Questions should be directed to Ms. Danielle Tommaso, USACE Project Planner, USACE New York District, 

Planning Division, 26 Federal Plaza, New York, NY 10278; Phone: (917) 790–8527; email: 

NassauBackBays@usace.army.mil. 

 

 


